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April 24, 2013 

 

 

 

Troy Allison 

805 Minnehaha Avenue West 

Saint Paul MN 55104 

 

VIA EMAIL:  tdtallison@aol.com 

 

Re: Appeal for property at 805 Minnehaha Avenue West 

 

Dear Mr. Allison: 

 

This is to confirm that on April 16, 2013 at the Legislative Hearing, Steve Magner, of Vacant 

Building Program indicated that the orders relating to the garbage service and summary 

abatement had been resolved; therefore, the appeal has been withdrawn by the department.  

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer, concurred with the recommendation of the 

inspector. 

 

Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

 

c: Steve Magner (email) 

 Joel Essling (email) 

 Cynthia Skally (email) 
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